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SUMMER CLASSES AT SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE - 50% DISCOUNT FOR 
SUMMER CLASSES AT OAK FOREST CENTER FOR ALL STUDENTS. 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– Summer is a great time to take a few classes and our schedule will 
be available online at www.ssc.edu beginning Monday, March 7, 2016 with registration 
opening on Monday, March 21, 2016. Summer classes begin Monday, June 6th at the 
college’s Main Campus and Oak Forest Center. Don't wait; classes fill quickly.  The summer 
session allows students to begin or continue their college experience with SSC, or to come 
home from their four-year institution to take additional credits conveniently and at a more 
affordable rate. 
 
SSC is also offering a special 50% discount for summer classes at the Oak Forest Center.  
The discount is only applicable at the Oak Forest Center in order to promote expanded 
offerings at this location, and is good for all credit classes on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Current and prospective students are encouraged to complete their Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) now to increase opportunities for funding assistance, enroll 
early and create their preferred schedule at SSC.  Visit www.fafsa.gov to apply for financial 
aid using institution code 001769.  Additionally, the SSC Foundation 2016 Scholarship 
Books and Applications are available online at www.ssc.edu/foundation.  The primary SSC 
scholarship application deadline is Monday, March 28th, however, graduating high school 
seniors can continue to apply for high school graduate scholarships throughout the spring 
and summer months. 
 
Students who wish to use financial aid as payment for summer classes must have an official 
high school or GED transcript on file.  Official transcripts must have a school seal and 
graduation date on them.  Transcripts can be hand-delivered to the Admissions Office or 
mailed to:  Office of Admissions (15800 South State Street, South Holland, IL 60473).  If a 
transcript is hand-delivered it must be in the original sealed, unopened envelope.   
 
Prospective students should complete the Online Application Form at www.ssc.edu to begin 
the enrollment process.  New students will receive an SSC email account and a “My SSC” 
Username & Password via email which will allow access to the online schedule and class 
registration.  The My SSC portal also allows students 24-hour access during college closed 
periods.    
 
You will also want to register early for fall to get the courses you want when you want 
them. Our fall schedule will be available online beginning Monday, April 4, 2016 with 
registration opening on Monday, April 18, 2016. 
 
Contact the Office of Admissions at (708) 210-5718 for enrollment and waiver information, 
or email the Foundation Office at foundation@ssc.edu with questions about scholarship 
opportunities.  SSC’s Main Campus is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, 



 

Illinois.  The Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 South Kilbourn Avenue, Oak Forest, 
Illinois.   
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